
We have felt significant pressures on the food 
service at our Champion Tuckshop due to the 
current food inflationary climate.
The quarterly CPI inflation rate was 1.8% 
in March 2022 quarter, and 6.9% annual 
inflation rate compared with March 2021. In 
the March 2022 quarter compared with the 
previous quarter; December 2021 the CPI 
rose 1.8%. Price increases were widespread 
across all main groups in the CPI basket 
increasing in the year. 

Food has been the most significant 
contributor to quarterly inflation, with food 
prices increasing 7.6% in the year ended 
March 2022 (for sources and further 
information email us at hello@libelle.co.nz).
As a result, we have reviewed our Champion 
Tuckshop menu prices to be implemented in 
Term 3 2022.
Please find our updated menu below, and 
email any questions, comments or feedback 
to hello@libelle.co.nz.

AN UPDATE FROM OUR
TUCKSHOP PROVIDER


